n N E Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.
8730 Stony Point Parkway, Suite 400
OCEAN NETWORK EXPRESS Richmond, WA 23235

April 30th, 2024

Temporary Service Adjustment Notice for Baltimore
Operations Update #2

Dear Valued Customers,

The Port of Baltimore resumed barge operations last week via a new draft channel. Normal
services resumed between Norfolk and Baltimore as of Friday, April 26th.

Should you have any immediate questions or need further assistance, please do not
hesitate to contact your local ONE representative.

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.




